
SUMMIT HOUSE 

SUMMIT HOUSE ASSISTED LIVING, 600 1ST. ST., NW, BRITT, IOWA 50423 

  

Annual Community Picnic 
 

 
 

The John Eekhoff Clan 

 

 
  

                           Diane Bro and her family 

 

Celebrating August 
 

Read a Romance  

Novel Month 

What Will Be Your  

Legacy Month 

 

 

     Catholic Mass   10am 

                   August 6 

Jeff Buege    2pm 

August 6 

Hobo Days Parade   10am 

August 9 

Carl and Joanne Nord   2pm 

August 18 

Pastor John & Nancy    3pm 

August 27 

Happy Hour   2:30pm 

August 29 
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Family and Friends 
 

 
Dana and kateland were serving up some good old 
fashion picnic food. 
 

 
       Bud and Deb enjoying the weather outside. 

 
June enjoyed spending some time with her family. 
 
 

 

 

   

 
 
Doug and Terri Verbrugge joined in on the 
fun with family and friends.   
              

 
 
Steve Lang put on a great show for the 
residents and the community! 
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First Day of Summer Treat 
                      

 
 
                   

 
                                    

 
 
 

 

                Craft Corner 

 
Summit House where the fun never ends! 

 

 
 
              We are flying high!! 

 
 Nails by Quinlynn & Laingstin 

                        

 
Thank you for bringing your salon to our 
residents.  They had a great time talking with 
you and showing off your great talent.  
Grandma Barb loved seeing you also. 
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           Tenant of the Month 
                   Janet Raw 
                      

 
 

Our Tenant of the Month is Janet Raw.  She was 
born at the Algona hospital on October 4, 1943.  
Her parents were Tony and Ileene Ptacek.  She 
grew up on the family farm by Duncan with her two 
sisters.  Janet graduated from West Hancock in 
1961.  After graduating she worked at the Mercury 
garage in Britt.  She was united in marriage to Bill 
Raw in 1963 at St Pat’s Catholic Church in Britt.  
They were married 22 years and had three 
children.  After getting married Janet worked at 
Smith’s Hardware, Erickson Pharmacy, and the 
Viking in Ventura for 11 years.  She did spend 10 
years in Oregon, which she loved but eventually 
moved back to be closer to family.  Janet has one 
grandchild and one on the way.  She has lived at 
the Summit House for 4 months and loves the food 
that is served here.  She enjoys socializing and 
watching some old shows on tv like Hazel and 
Leave it to Beaver.   
Congratulations on being Tenant of the Month! 

 

 

August Birthdays 
 
Tenants 
Anna Mae Orvick     August 4 
Florence Weaver     August 4 
Shirley James     August 8 
Perry Kirschbaum     August 18 
Norma Burgardt      August 21 
Jeanne Kraus     August 27 
 
Staff 
Terese TerHark   August 18 
Janelle Erdman   August 24 
Gary Whitesides    August 27 
 
 

           Employee Spotlight  
             

 
 

 
Introducing Rebekka Hingson from Burt, 
Iowa, our Employee Spotlight of the month.  
Rebekka has worked at the Summit House 
for 4 months in the dietary department.  In 
her spare time, she likes to sew, play video 
games, color, do arts and crafts and is 
learning how to play the piano.  Her favorite 
thing is being around all the laughter and 
seeing the smiles on everyone’s faces.  It’s 
truly a pleasure working here. 
          Congratulations Rebekka! 
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